
 

 

Transition Support for Year 7 

 
We are really excited to welcome our new intake of Year 7 students to Southchurch 
High School in September.  Southend City Council manages the allocation of places 
following parent/carer applications during the Autumn Term.  If your child is successful 
in their application, you will be notified in early March. 

Please rest assured that any child who is offered a place at Southchurch High School 
will have the opportunity to spend time with us and participate in a full induction 
programme, including a Summer School.  A very exciting time and a warm welcome 
awaits them. 

Please see below a broad outline of the programme: 

• April: Welcome Packs are sent to children who have been offered a place at 
Southchurch High School 

• June:  Individual parents/carers and the student are invited in for a transition 
meeting with a member of our Senior Leadership Team 

• July: Induction Day  

• August:  Summer School takes place 

Whilst moving to secondary school it is an exciting time for young people, we 
recognise that it can also be a stressful and worrying time for both parents/carers and 
children.  

This section of the website also provides some information which we hope will help 
make the process smooth and successful.  

If you have specific questions regarding transition, or if you would like to speak with 
a member of staff at the School please contact us on 01702 900777 or via 
email; admissions@southchurchschool.com and we will be happy to assist you. 
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